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A Message From Your Board of Trustees  
Economic development is booming in Plain Township! The Venue at Belden  is now at capacity. This 

once empty plaza has been given new life through 
redevelopment and is located at the high -volume 

intersection of Everhard Road and Whipple 

Avenue. This busy intersection has approximately 
42,00 vehicles per day passing through it, and 

should provide a strong customer base for the 

new stores. The Venue at Belden totals 
approximately 130,000 square feet of business space and is anchored by Earth Fare, Stein Mart, 

Home Goods, Talbots, Skechers, American Oven, Jersey Mikeõs, Fat Heads Brewery, and Moeõs 

Southwestern Grill. Iconic northeast Ohio candy store, Malleyõs Chocolates, is coming soon.  This 
increase in retail development follows the construction of four hotels over the past few years in the 

Venue at Belden district. The Venue at Belden project was brought 

to fruition through the efforts of DeVille Developments, a local Stark 
County company.  

Oakwood Plaza , located at 2710 Easton St NE, is being completely 

revitalized and brought back to life, thanks to the hard work of the 
Plain Township Board of Trustees, and the foresight of developer 

Giltz and Associates . Giltz and Associates is making a capital 
investment of $5 million dollars into the longstanding Plain 

Township shopping center. The anchor store will be a full -service 

Drug Mart store. The new Drug Mart store will sell among other 
items, food, hardware, prescriptions and will even have a òDeli.ó 

The Speedway Gas Station located at 2750 Easton Street NE, at 

the Middlebranch intersection, has temporarily closed. The building 
has already been demolished and new construction is taking place to  

build a new gas station which will encompass a portion of the old Lenoõs Restaurant property. The 

utilization of the old Lenoõs Restaurant property will provide an expanded footprint for the Speedway 
station. The new Speedway will provide 16 gas pumps with a capital investment of $500,000. It will 

also have a food court which will provide custom made sandwiches, snacks, and treats.  

Plain Township is currently in the midst of a large reinvestment effort, one which will reshape and 
revitalize the Oakwood Square Corridor along Middlebranch Avenue and Easton Street. These 

revitalization projects indicate the strong confidence the business community has in Plain Township, 

as well as the success of collaborative public/private partnerships, and proves once more that Plain 
Township truly is open for business.  

aleno@plaintownship.com  
(330) 244-8442 

jsabo@plaintownship.com  
(330) 244-8478 

shaws@plaintownship.com  
(330) 904-9100 

Tom W. Wolf  

twolf@plaintownship.com  
(330) 493-1366 
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Plain Township Farmersõ Market 
On behalf of all of us at the Plain Township Farmersõ Market, we truly appreciate your support 
throughout our 2nd season!!! We are pleased to share that our last market/Fall Fest was the best 
attended with over 1,000 participants. It takes a community to build a quality market and we 
hope to continue to work with you to grow the market into a cornerstone of Plain Township that 

you can enjoy for years to come. In 2018, the market will be 
open MayñSeptember and will remain on Wednesdays  
from 4:00 -7:00pm at Veteranõs Park, located at 1714 
Schneider Street NE ~ Canton, OH 44721 . 
We are excited to share that we have big 

plans for next season! We invite you to stay 
up to date on all things market related by 
subscribing to our April -October monthly  

e-newsletter at http://plaintownship.com/farmersmarket.aspx and by 
following us on Facebook at PlainTownshipFarmersMarket . 
If interested in joining as a vendor, sponsor, instructor, musician, volunteer or 
educator, email us at KnowYourRootsOhio@gmail.com for more details.  

 

    

Alpine Park Sensory Garden  
In addition to the new playground at Alpine Park, funding was also received for the installation of 

a sensory garden attached to the play area. As the seasons change 
and the plants take root, park goers of all ages and abilities will 
have the opportunity to enjoy the beauty, smell, taste and touch of 
a variety of plants. The plants will have photo labels so that you can 
learn their names and what senses they most appeal to. We invite 
you to not only enjoy the sight of the garden as it grows, but to 
pinch off leaves to taste those that are edible, rub those that are 
highly fragrant and feel the unique textures of those that appeal to 
touch. Play in the teepee, enjoy the sounds of the stone water  
feature or just sit back on a bench and soak up the ever changing 
landscape of the Alpine Park Sensory Garden ! 

Alpine Park Playground  
Trustees Scott M. Haws, Albert P. Leno and John A. Sabo along 
with the Fiscal Officer Tom W. Wolf and the entire Administrative 
Team, welcomes you and invites you to the new Alpine Park 
Playground. This new playground was funded through a grant 
from the Ohio Department of Natural Resources! One of the most 
important aspects of our planning was to develop a playground 
that did not separate play experiences for typically developing 
children from children with disabilities. Our main goal was to 
create through play - experiences that all children, parents, and grandparents, regardless of 
ability could enjoy together. We believe we have accomplished that goal! Everyone can play at our 
playground! Everyone to us includes typically developing children, children with autism, those 
children and adults in a wheelchair, wounded veterans who want to play with their children and 
grandparents. The playground creates an environment that increases the playability for people of 
diverse abilities and ages and allows them to feel included, fair, independent, active and safe!  
The Alpine Park playground is a playground that our residents can be proud of for generations to 
come. It is a playground for everyone!   
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Run & Sign Up for 
Heroes on the 

Move 5K!  
Itõs time to bring out your inner hero 
and join us for the Heroes on the 
Move 5K Run/Walk presented by The 
Mucci Team Keller/Williams Legacy 
Group Realty ! Enjoy the new veteransõ 

monuments as you pass through the 
park and have the option of completing 
a òBoot Camp Challengeó at each mile 
marker. Finish at GlenOakõs Football 
Stadium where you can meet some of 
our communityõs real life heroes!  
The race will be held on Saturday, November 4 th  2017 and has a 9:00am start time.   
The race starts and finishes at the high school football stadium.  
Register at www.runsignup.com/heroesonthemove  .   
Race registrations are $25 per person if registered by 11/01/17, $35 per person for on -site 
registration, $15 for children 12 and under and Veterans with proof of Veterans ID card.   
The race registration includes race cape, t -shirt, and post race refreshments.   
If you register by October 15th, you can dedicate your cape to your personal hero at our cape 
decorating station before the race.  Also all racers that complete three optional Boot Camp 
Challenges are entered into a special drawing. Have fun with props and commemorate the day and 
moment at our Super Hero Photo Booth! Super Hero Costumes welcomed!  
Proceed benefit the Plain Township Veterans Park initiatives.

   Messy Hands Session 2  
The Plain Township Parks Department invites you and your little one to get 
creative with us at the Diamond Park Community Room.  Paint, stamping 
and imagination! We promise youõll get messy, so wear older clothes.   
Classes are Mondays  from 10:00 -11:00AM and are $41.00 per registrant.  
Ages 2-5 years.  Parents/guardians must be present.  
Session 2: October 23rd & 30th and November 6th, 13th & 20th.   
Register online at https://apm.activecommunities.com/plaintownship/
Home   

3:00 ð5:00pm  

Sunday  
October 29th  

http://www.runsignup.com/heroesonthemove
https://apm.activecommunities.com/plaintownship/Home
https://apm.activecommunities.com/plaintownship/Home
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SAM Center Urgent Needs  
Due to the increased activity of homeless Veterans transitioning from homeless to permanent 

housing, the Serving Area Military Center is in need of the following:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Items can be dropped off at Plain Township Hall 2600 Easton Street NE ~ Canton, OH 44721  

aŜƴΩǎ ōƻȄŜǊǎ όǎƛȊŜǎ ƳŜŘƛǳƳ ϧ ǳǇύ {ǿŜŀǘ ǎƘƛǊǘǎ όƳŜŘƛǳƳ ϧ ǳǇύ aǳǎǘŀǊŘ ϧ ƪŜǘŎƘǳǇ 

aŜƴΩǎ ǘ-ǎƘƛǊǘǎ όǎƛȊŜǎ ƭŀǊƎŜ ϧ ǳǇύ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ ǘƻǇǎ όǎƛȊŜǎ ƭŀǊƎŜ ϧ ǳǇύ wŀƳŀƴ bƻƻŘƭŜǎ όōŜŜŦ ϧ ŎƘƛŎƪŜƴύ 
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aŜƴΩǎ ƧŜŀƴǎ όǇƻǇǳƭŀǊ ǎƛȊŜǎύ aŜƴΩǎ ōƻŘȅ ǿŀǎƘ tŀǎǘŀ ƴƻƻŘƭŜǎ όƴƻǘ ǎǇŀƎƘŜǩύ 

aŜƴΩǎ ǎƘƻǊǘǎ όǎƛȊŜǎ ƳŜŘƛǳƳ ϧ ǳǇύ {Ƴŀƭƭ ƧŀǊǎ ƻŦ ǇŜŀƴǳǘ ōǳǧŜǊ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ŎŜǊŜŀƭ 

Fiscal Officer Tom W. Wolf, standing 
with Plain Township Trustees Scott 
M. Haws, John A. Sabo and Albert P. 
Leno behind the new granite bench 
honoring our Marine Forces.  

Thank you to our sponsors 
who have allowed us to add 
the flags, poles, electric 
and lighting including Scott 
and Laura Haws, Hilscher -
Clarke Electric, The Stark 
Chapter of the Disabled 
American Veterans and the 
Plain Township Fire 

Department through 
proceeds raised from their 
òWalk with Heroesó event 
on June 3 rd . 

òOur debt to the heroic men 
and valiant women in the 
service of our country can 
never be repaid, they have 
earned our undying gratitude. 
America will never forget their 
sacrifices .ó  
~ President Harry S Truman  


